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All developments and new buildings should follow city codes already in place. 

The codes are present for reasons other than to the developers' need to make 

fortunes. 

I know city restrictions often seem unreasonable, but developers should not be able 

to by-pass them. 

 

Nothing was more infuriating than building a house carefully to code 1994-1997, and 

then having the city code  

relaxed with the removal of the P-zone around the source of Fanno Creek in 1998. 

 

Ian Cartwright MD. 


